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8 January 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
GCSE Maths Exam Preparation Workshop at Helston Community College 
 
I am pleased to announce that we will be running a workshop to support Year 11 students with 
their forthcoming GCSE Maths examinations. 
 
In this session we aim to give you some advice and guidance about the steps students should be 
taking to prepare effectively for the examinations, what they can expect to see on the examination 
papers and some common mistakes to avoid.  We will also demonstrate how students can use the 
personalised information we provide, to ensure the revision they carry out is effective and focused 
on their individual areas for development.  We will have maths teachers on hand to show you how 
your child can access online revision materials and how to make the best use of them.   
 
This session is intended for parents/carers and students, although parents/carers or students may 
attend on their own if they so wish.  It would be beneficial for students to attend if possible and to 
bring their iPads.   
 
The GCSE Maths Exam Preparation Workshop will take place on Monday 20 January 2025, 5.30pm 
– 6.30pm in the North Site Hall.  Please complete the following electronic form to confirm your 
attendance and reserve a place: https://forms.office.com/e/ALtTAet1LE?origin=lprLink 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me by telephoning 01326 572685 or via 
email: jhart@helston.tpacademytrust.org.   
 
Yours faithfully  

 

Mrs J Hart 
Assistant Head and Head of Maths 


